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June 6, 2012              

In this issue:  
Upcoming Events                                                        

June 1 Online Enrollment Forms Available on 

 Parents Web 

Aug. 1 Online Enrollment Forms Due 

Aug. 16 Parent Orientation 5:30 PM 

Aug. 17 Parent/Child Classroom Visits 9 - 10:30 AM 

Aug. 20 First Day of School    

 Toddler Separation Environment Begins 

 Primary Follows Staggered Start Dates 

 Lower Elementary Returning Students Begin 
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Headlines from Oak Farm Montessori School  

(260) 897-4270   502 Lemper Road  Avilla, IN  46710  www.oakfarm.org  

Our mission is to provide a Montessori environment that inspires children to reach their potential through meaningful work.  

FROM JUDITH CUNNINGHAM,  HEAD OF SCHOOL  

Celebrating One Another and A Great Year  

The best way to complete this school year is by   

celebrating our children and their growth. Thanks to 

all of youñparents, grandparents, and family 

friendsñwho have taken time to celebrate the    

accomplishments of our young people. 

 

In mid May, we celebrated our Afternoon with the 

Arts with elementary and middle-school students 

singing, dancing, and making music with the Orff   

instruments, and even preforming in a rock band. All 

of this happened in the Art Center where we were 

surrounded by the studentsõ year of art, from water-

colors to sculpture. It was a joy to see the creativity 

of all the students expressed individually and            

collectively. Like all creative expression, a suitable 

environment needs to be prepared to encourage 

students to find their voice or vision. For those who 

provided such a wonderfully prepared environment, 

we celebrate our art and music specialists, Heather 

Miller and Elizabeth Smith, and various guest artists. 

 

Reflecting on this year, I am moved by our growth 

and the many milestones that marked our path to-

gether. We shared many special moments, beginning 

with the Fall Festival complete with horse-drawn 

wagon rides and a real chuck wagon, and the            

wonderful, community-building Winter Wonderland 

produced by Jillian Chaulk, Mandy Westropp, and 

Jenna Ott in conjunction with the Parent Organiza-

tion. From Toddlerõs Stone Soup Day, to Primaryõs 

Zoo Day, to Lower Elementaryõs Science Fair, to 

Upper Elementaryõs World Changer Caf®, to eleven 

Middle-School students at the United Nations, we all 

hold special memories of this year. 

 

While these are highlights, what took place in our 

classrooms every day was even greater and should be 

recognized. Each day your child made a new discov-

ery and important growth took place. Your child has 

truly grown this year in so many wonderful ways, and 

so has Oak Farm Montessori School. None of this 

could be accomplished without the guidance of the 

teachers, the commitment of the children, and the 

support of the parents. Thank you for making this a 

great year and for laying the foundation for an even 

greater year in 2012-13. 

http://www.oakfarm.org
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PRIMARY 4 LAST -DAY ACTVIT IES  

Primary 4 picnics on the porch.  

Miles and Roshani try their hand at tossing 

ping pong balls into a bucket.  

Addelyn, Jersey, Gulmeen, and Gracyn enjoy 

working together during the sack races.  

Camee works through the obstacle course.  

Caprie relaxes with watercolors.  

Gavin and Delaney blow bubbles.  

Weston and Charlette take aim at the bulls -

eye. 

By Lyndy Poyser, Primary 4 Teacher  


